Year 8 Year Book

If you have a few minutes to spare over the half term break please could you:

- Log onto the VLE and vote for the Yearbook 2017 Awards
- Whilst logged onto the VLE enter some positive comments for your friends
- Search out photographs for your personal page
- Write a short article about an event you have enjoyed during your time at St Faith's
- Dig out any poetry/writing or artwork you wish to share

The success of the Yearbook relies on you so please take a few minutes to think how you can contribute to the 2017 Yearbook.

Please email all photos/articles etc to eoxborough@stfaiths.co.uk

Wishing you a happy and relaxing half term.

Mrs E Oxborough